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Forcing agricultural business to unionize will be bad for our economy and the ability 

of farmers to create and foster good employees.  I work in the construction industry 

and for a union company.  Unions are not bringing what is needed to our workforce 

and are driving costs of wages higher every year.  We are not seeing the skilled 

workforce that we should be seeing.  Do not vote for this bill.  We will not see 

improvements by forcing this into law. 


